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12th November 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

On-line Christmas themed Charity Quiz Night: Wednesday 2nd December 2020 at 7.00pm 

 
Things may be a little different this year but we didn’t want you to miss out on the Charity 
Quiz evening, which is a regular event here at The Priory School. So we are moving things 
on-line. 
 
Therefore, you are invited to enter a household team to participate on Wednesday 2nd 
December 2020 at 7.00pm. The cost is £5 per household and all profits will be donated 
equally to the Students’ charities. 
 
Whilst answers for the quiz will be given it is just for fun! However, in place of our normal 
cash prize, each household will automatically be allocated 5 raffle tickets, prizes will be 
drawn at the end of the quiz.   
 
Please book your place in advance, via your child’s ParentPay account, no later than 9am 
on Wednesday 25th November. If you are unable to pay via this method then we will 
accept cash or cheque (cheques are made payable to The Priory School). Please put this 
in an envelope with your child’s name and it can be put in the school post box opposite the 
Heads of House. 
 
Once we know who is joining us, we will send out joining instructions. The quiz will be 
operated through Teams, I would suggest using the students account as this should be 
ready to go. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on-line for, what we hope will be, a fantastic event.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs L Heath 
Head of House 

The Priory School 
Headteacher:  A Pope BA (Hons) PGCE MA 
Longden Road, Shrewsbury,  
Shropshire, SY3 9EE 
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